
Your annual meeting is going to look 
a little different this year

Your friends at Franklin REC are planning a drive-through annual 
meeting for April 6!  Plan to stop by, vote in the director elections, and 

receive a gift. All voting members will receive a $20 bill credit.

Watch for more detailed information from us in the mail, in your email, on Facebook, and on our 
website. Be sure to listen to KLMJ for information, too.

This summer we are planning to hold a member appreciation day—more information to come!
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